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The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 

was held remotely on Monday, November 2, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 

  

Present: Deputy Mayor William Barrett 

                        Trustee Cheryl Parisi 

                        Trustee Walter Priestley 

                        Trustee Anthony Addeo 

                        Administrator Brian Harty 

                        Deputy Clerk Barbara Kelly 

                                    Attorney Claudio DeBellis  

                         Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 

Absent: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 

                        DPW Superintendent Andrew Fisch 

Deputy Mayor Barrett opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

The following topics were discussed: 

 Regularly scheduled business items:  

o No changes to minutes. 

o Laundromat tax certiorari to be held for more information. 

 Tonight’s public hearings/Hearings to be scheduled: 

o Fairfield fountains – will this run all year long? 

 Fire Department: 

o Don’t think they will be holding any parties during the balance of this year. 

 Building Department: 

o St. Luke’s is doing major interior renovations and installing a sprinkler system in 

the old bank property. 

o Still waiting for approval from the Fire Marshal for 37 Potter St. – the Fire 

Marshal has been backlogged. 

o Waiting for application for assisted living facility. 

 Highway Department: 

o Working on finishing up the Main Street paving project. 

o Tree and branches came down in the storm. 



WORK SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

Monday, November 2, 2020 

INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 

 

Page 2 

 

o Deputy Mayor Barrett asked about the trees in Village Green. Superintendent 

Fellman stated that all three large trees need to be removed. The Board asked that 

Stapleton report on the status of the trees and their opinion on the salvageability 

of the trees. 

 Water Department: 

o Water tank is moving along. There was a discussion on cell tower installations on 

the new tank so specs for bid can be produced. Four cell tower installations would 

be the max. 

 Code Department: 

o Administrator Harty will follow up on ID badges with Diane Menig. 

 There being no further work session business, the Board adjourned to the regular meeting 

at 8:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


